
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local
CC: 'welchs@dnr.sc.gov'welchs@dnr.sc.gov

'arisher@sccourts.org'arisher@sccourts.org
Date: 2/14/2017 12:30:06 PM

Subject: Reminder Blood Drive on February 15th

Reminder to all Blood Drive Participants Wednesday February 15th is our SC Legislative Blood drive Day in the lobby of 
the State House. Eat well and hydrate today, so you have a successful blood drive donation.
If you did not schedule a blood drive donation time you are still welcome to stop by and participate in the blood 
drive. Early afternoon would be an excellent time to donate if you have not scheduled an appointment!
 
Thanks
Nurse Betsy
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
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